
May 13, 2021 

 
Hello Orchard Families,  

 

We are down to the final two weeks of school. Thank you for all your 
support with the changes that occurred this year because of 
COVID.  
  
Granite School District has a great resource site for self-care. Click 
here to learn more: https://www.graniteschools.org/psp/student-self-
care-fair/. 
  
Don’t Be Blown Away by Your Child’s Smartphone Use. Here is a short 
clip to learn more: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AVAGA5w1T_I 
 
We will mail report cards home this quarter. Attached is a document 
that will show you how you can check grades for your student(s). 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  
  
The last day of school is on June 3, which is a distance learning day. 
Teachers will be sending homework that will be a great practice 
from the year or prepare them for the following year. If your child is 
learning from home, we will be collecting Chromebooks June 1-3.  
  
Important Dates:  
  
May 17 – lockdown with cover drill 
  
May 17-21 – Kindergarten Testing – No school for Kindergarten 
students 
  
May 31- Memorial Day – No School for all students! 

https://www.graniteschools.org/psp/student-self-care-fair/
https://www.graniteschools.org/psp/student-self-care-fair/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AVAGA5w1T_I


  
June 2 – Last Day of school for Kindergarten students 
  
June 3 – Distance learning and last day for all students in grades 1-6. 
  
  
Thank you for all that you do and for sending your student(s) to 
Orchard Elementary! 
 

Ms. Holt – Principal Orchard Elementary 
 


